
Bobby Curtis  
2970 Iroquois St 
Detroit, MI 48214  
rwcurtis3@gmail.com  
503-502-3066 
June 7, 2023 
 

 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 
 
Dear HDC Detroit, 
 
I am writing this letter to express my full support for the proposed home improvement project by my 
neighbor and friend, Gary Brownell, of 2108 Burns Ave.  
 
It is important to me that the Indian Village neighborhood preserves its historic nature, while being 
able to make improvements for livability for today. After looking over the designs, the level of 
thought and care taken is really outstanding for this neighborhood and the city. The commitment 
Gary has through his thoughtful investment of time and resources into this home and the city is 
clear.  He has taken many steps to ensure this project will be both beautiful and respectful of the 
historic aspects of his home and community.  
 
As a resident of the Indian Village neighborhood, I strongly believe that the proposed home 
improvement project will benefit not only his home but our entire community. 
 
This demonstrates the sincere commitment of Gary Brownell to the preservation and improvement 
of our community.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bobby Curtis  
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